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Dacket No. 50-461

Illinois Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner

Executive Vice President
500 South 27th Street
Decatur, IL 62525

Gentlemen:

This refers to the announced preoperational physical protection inspection
conducted by Mr. G. L. Pirtle and Ms. G. M. Christoffer of this office on
January 17-24, 1985, of activities at Clinton Power Station authorized by NRC
Construction Permit No. CPPR-137 and to the discussion of our findings with
Mr. J. Cook and other members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of proceduref., and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No items of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified during the
course of this inspection. The enclosed report does contain certain findings
which must be corrected and/or resolved prior to fuel load. These findings
will be reviewed during future preoperational inspections. No written
response is required at this time.

The inspectors noted that the June-September 1985 time frame is very demanding
if your scheduled security program implementation date is to be achieved.
Continued senior management review of the Integrated Security System Imple-
mentation Schedule appears warranted.

Areas examined during this inspection concern a subject matter which is exempt
from disclosure according to Section 73.21(c)(2) of the NRC's " Rules of
Practice," Part 73, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations. This information
must be handlad and protected in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 73.21.
Consequently, our report of this inspection will not be placed in the Public
Document Room.

I '

Ok61 Enclosure '"*
SAFEGUARDSPDR
Gonseparatfon ff00
90 iS Decontrollcd

,

-



|
. co n

- e 'a,'- - -~ ~ u n- nh ;
.

un L Jf1 \ JG l iF U \ vsi Iv.

Illinois Power Company 2

|

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

.

'. A. Hind, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: Inspection Report j

No. 50-461/85-06(DRSS) I

(UNCLASSIFIED SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION)

cc w/ enc 1:
IE File
IE/DQASIP/ORPB
IE/ES
NMSS/SGPL
NRR/DL/SSPB
ACRS

cc w/encls, w/o UNCLASSIFIED
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION:

DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Richard Hubbard
Gary N. Wright, Manager

Nuclear Facility Safety
*

Jean Foy, Prairie Alliance
Allen Samelson, Assistant

Attorney General,
Environmental Control Division
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